From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:05:27 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 5:33 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Randi-Lee Eddy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I imagine it doesn’t matter what I say or submit, this survey is only meant to placate the public while you hike gas
rates anyways. But here goes nothing : I know my husband and I will be fine , we are lucky, we have stable middle
class jobs but with the culminate increase of utilities and services in home ownership over the last year has made us
rethink any renovation projects or travel plans while we adjust. I worry for others who are on fixed incomes. I wish
there was a law that only allowed for utilities to be increased at the same rate minimum wage is. I look forward to
reading whatever news report comes from this survey but I have little faith it will make any difference. Merry

Christmas, enjoy your bonuses.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





